
Corrigendum 

Name of the work: Request for Proposal (RFP) from the empaneled 

consultants for the selection of consultant for the project of setting up of 

“Experience Centre at NABARD Head Office Building in Bandra- Kurla 

Complex, Mumbai.” 

Due to some technical glitches in the CPP Portal, Tender fee is inadvertently shown 

as ₹1.2 Crore instead of ‘Nil’. The tender fee for this RFP is ‘Nil’. It has been decided 

to extend the date of submission of bid till 02.00 pm on January 29th, 2024. The date 

of opening of technical bid will be 02.00 pm on January 30th, 2024, and date of 

presentation will remain same as mentioned in RFP. All bidders are advised to take a 

note of this change and submit the bids accordingly. 

      Sd/-  

(A K Pittan)  

Deputy General Manager  

Department of Premises Security and Procurement  

B-Wing, Ground Floor  

National Bank for Agriculture and  

Rural Development (NABARD)  

C-24, G-Block, BKC, Bandra(E)  

Mumbai-400 051 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


